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Campus-wide Disinfecting

NEWS
 Posted Date: 12/13/2021

  From December 13th to 17th:  Our Environmental Health & Safety Team will
conduct a campus-wide disinfectant-spray work.
 
Throughout the week, our Environmental Health & Safety Team will conduct a
campus-wide disinfectant-spray work in the Classrooms, Labs, Study Areas,
Student Lounge, Shops, Rotunda, Bookstore, Health Center, Student Support,
and the Learning Resources Center.
 
This activity will take up most of the day. Please stay calm and do not be alarmed,
it is only housekeeping and precautionary measure against COVID-19.
 
Thank you for your understanding.
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